
 

 

HTA/THO 

 

19th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to invite your child to participate in Unifest 2025, a summer program that takes 
place at one of the following universities: Aston, Birmingham City, University College, 
Birmingham, Worcester. 

This is an amazing opportunity for your child to learn more about higher education and gain 
insight into what life is really like as a university student. They will engage in an exciting range 
of events, residential and non-residential, to inspire and motivate them to discover the full range 
of future options open to them. 

The program is offered at no cost to you, however if your child is successful in gaining a place, 
but then does not attend or withdraws, or leaves an event early, or violates the code of conduct, 
there may be a dropout fee that you will incur. 

This opportunity is exclusively for Year 10 students and other year groups are ineligible. Please 
visit www.aimhigherwm.ac.uk/unifest to find out more. This link will also be where your child 
needs to go to make an application. The deadline for applications is 21st March 2025. 

If your child has any questions about this, ask them to visit me in the Careers Office (F56) and I 
will support them. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr H S Tamber 

Careers & Aspirations Leader 
Colton Hills Community School  
 


